
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE:  20th March 2012                                                                                        
 

EURONOVA  CONFIRM  ZONZINI  AND  COSTA  FOR  EUROPEAN  FORMULA  ABARTH   
                                                                   
 

Euronova Racing is pleased to confirm it’s driver line up for the 
European Formula Abarth Championship which gets underway 
next weekend at Valencia. Emanuele Zonzini, from San Marino, 
will be partnered with Brazilian driver Nicolas Costa. 
 
Both drivers have had experience of racing with the Euronova 
team before. Costa won the Formula Abarth Winter Trophy in 
2010 with Euronova when they made their series debut and 
Zonzini joined the team for the European finale last year, claiming 
his maiden podium finish. 
 
Zonzini and Costa were both in action for Euronova last weekend 
at the Hungaroring in preparation for the start of the season. 
 
Nicolas Costa: I’m very excited to be back in Formula Abarth 
this year and to be again racing with Euronova. We had a really 
good test at the weekend and I was able to be straight  on the pace 

despite not being in a car for 5 months. I did a bit of karting in Brasil just to practice over the winter but that was it. I am really confident of 
being competitive this year and getting some excellent results.  
 
Photo: Zonzini, Barcelona 2011 (by Fotospeedy) 

Press Office: Jessica Groombridge info@euronova-racing.com +39 348 8740002 www.euronova-racing.com Euronova Racing 
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